## Playground Subcommittee 9/4/19 Minutes

Present: Jeanie Doughty (Building Committee), Adelaida Gaviria (Coffin), Nate Hintz (Building Committee), Kim Jordan (Coffin), Shawn Lambert (BSD), Sashie Misner (Landscape Architect), Tracey Peck-Mead (Coffin)

The meeting began at 4:00 pm.

Jeanne B reported on a presentation she and others made to Coffin staff about the playground concepts. She collected feedback which she will send to Sashie. Committee members commented that HBS staff should be involved in this process.

Sashie gave a presentation about Natural Playspace Design.

Sashie asked what equipment the committee would like to include since that would likely be the most costly element and would have space restrictions that would impact the design. The group had a conversation about swings, the type of play they envisioned, affordances, and fencing.

Sashie showed site plans and asked for space use questions including where the playgrounds would be, which doors would be used, and how vehicle traffic would flow.

Jeanie indicated she would speak with the Building Committee about fencing needs and budgets. Sashie said she would consult PDT about spaces available for the playgrounds.

The next meeting was not scheduled. When more information and plans were ready, Shawn would facilitate scheduling the next meeting.

The meeting ended at 5:30.